
You may view the pre-recorded video and audio presentation from Community Hearing starting on 
August 26, 2025 at 5:00PM through September 5, 2025 at 5:00PM. To view the presentation, please 
visit: www.srpmic-nsn.gov/1879-phc 
 

Public comments can be made a number of ways:         
By email: public hearing comments@srpmic-nsn.gov 

By phone: (623) 282-5757 
By text: (623) 282-5757 
By Online Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SRPMICPublicHearing 
By Mail: CDD, Attn: Public Comments, 10005 E Osborn Rd, Scottsdale, AZ 85256 

 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY HEARING 

The Land Management Board has scheduled a Community Hearing for a 
project located on allotted land. We are extending this invitation to all 
Community Members and Landowners with ownership interest within a ½ 
mile radius to attend this Community Hearing regarding the following: 
Clarendon Avenue (92nd Street to Dobson Road) – Proposed Road 
and Utility ROW Easement 
 
The Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community, Engineering and 
Construction Services Department (ECS) is requesting a Right-of-Way 
easement located along Clarendon Avenue (between 92nd Street and 
Dobson Road) in order to make roadway and utility improvements.  The 
existing water main is old and needs to be replaced.  The main goal of the 
project is to ensure legal ingress and egress to every single allotment, 
replace existing water line, provide improved all-weather public roads for 
existing and future homesite and to provide tribal services (e.g. fire 
hydrants, fiber-to-homes, etc.) 

 

   

For more information about this project, please contact Patricia Almaraz, Acting Right-of-Way Agent at  

(480) 362-5604 or Iva Smith, Right-of-Way Agent at (480) 362-2738. 
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